
 

 

Wednesday | Room #129 | 6:30 p.m.  

WHAT’S HAPPENING MINISTRY UPDATES 

“To develop disciples of Christ who love Him, grow in Him, and serve Him”  
J o h n s t o n  C h a p e l  B a p t i s t  C h u r c h  •  3 0 4 . 4 2 5 . 6 3 1 5  •  o f f i c e @ j o h n s t o n c h a p e l . o r g  

DivorceCare is a special support group 

for people experiencing the pain of 

separation and divorce. This ministry 

will help you learn to deal with the 

pain of the past and look forward to 

rebuilding your life. DivorceCare meets 

in Room #129.   

Sunday 

 Bible Fellowships – 8:45 & 9:00 a.m. 

 Youth Community Outreach - Amy’s House of Hope - 5:00 p.m.  

 

Tuesday 

 MCA Board Meeting - Conference Room - 7:30 p.m.   

 

Wednesday 

 Ladies Prayer Group - Conference Room - 6:00 p.m.  

 Student Small Groups - Youth Room - 6:30 p.m. 

 AWANA, Arrows & Krew - Gym - 6:30 p.m.   

 DivorceCare - Room #129 - 6:30 p.m. 

 GriefShare - Room #136 - 6:30 p.m.  

 MomLife - Room #132 - 6:30 p.m.  

 GROW Class - Auditorium - 7:00 p.m. Tim & Pam Darling, our  

     missionaries to Spain, will be with us.  

 Security Team Meeting - Room #136 - 8:15 p.m.  

  

Thursday 

 Men’s Prayer Group - Conference Room - 7:30 a.m. 

View in the app or visit: http://bible.com/events/48953633 

COMMUNION - in our service on       
Sunday, October 2. No Kid’s Club 
(grades 1-5) so parents can lead their 
families in communion. A Benevolent 
Fund offering will be received. The 
Benevolent Fund is administered by 
the Pastors and Deacons to care for 
needs within the church family.  

Healing the Blind Man - Pastor Dan Thyng 

10:00 A.M. Worship Service 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD - Our Operation Christmas Child Packing 

Party will be Sunday, October 16, at 2:00 p.m. in the Gym. Our goal is to 

send 750 boxes this year! Last year our goal was 700 and thanks to the 

Lord, we exceeded our goal. Please bring in all items that you have for the 

packing party so we can have an accurate count. Consider donating the 

following: 

 Pencils 

 880 more pens 

 50 more erasers 

 250 more boxes of crayons 

 635 more pencil sharpeners 

 395 more washcloths 

 600 more bars of soap 

 525 more toothbrushes 

 250 more brushes or combs 

 300 more Wow items (cars, trucks, dolls, jump ropes, balls, etc.) 

 490 more shoes/flip-flops (children’s sizes) 

 Boys’ and Girls’ clothing 

 425 more notebooks (sizes 9.5” x 6” or 5” x 8”) 

SEPTEMBER MISSIONS OFFERING - will go to Operation Christmas Child to 

cover the cost of shipping our goal of 750 boxes at $10 per box, which is 

$7,500. Anything we receive over that amount can be used for supplies for 

our Operation Christmas Child packing party. Please use a Mission Offering 

envelope for your gift. 

RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE - on Saturday, October 1, in the 

Gym from 9:00 a.m.—1:00 p.m. Blood donors must be 

healthy, at least 17 years old and weigh at least 110 lbs. 

Only 11 appointments remain; schedule yours today by    

calling 1-800-733-2767 or visiting RedCrossBlood.org and 

entering ”JCBC.” The need is constant; the gratification is 

instant. Please give blood.  

CONGRATULATIONS - to Daniel & Kiersten Pennington on the 

birth of their son, Noah Anthony, on September 7. Noah weighed 

7 lbs., 4 oz., and was 19.5 inches long.  

YOU MAY NOTICE SOME CHANGES - to our website,                 

johnstonchapel.org, over the next few weeks. Thank you for your 

patience as we do maintenance and make much-needed updates 

to the page.  

AWANA, ARROWS, & KREW PARENTS - Please plan to 

join us this Wednesday at 6:30 p.m. for Parent and 

Grandparent Night! Come and see how you can help 

your kids get the most out of our midweek children's 

ministries. 

PLEASE JOIN US - in the Wednesday Night GROW Class for a new series based 

on the book Twelve Extraordinary Women. It will offer a personal look into the 

lives of some of the Bible’s most faithful women, inspiring modern believers, 

both men and women alike, to worship and serve the same extraordinary God.  

OUR NEXT TITUS 2 WOMEN’S BRUNCH - is quickly approaching! We will 

be meeting in the Fellowship Hall on Saturday, October 8, from      

10:30 a.m.—12:00 p.m. Please bring a dish to share (drinks will be    

provided). We hope to see you there!  

AWANA STORE - We need new dollar store toys, games, stationery and other 

items that the clubbers will enjoy. Please place items in the box near the  

Information Center.  



 

 

Coming up... 

Attendance and Giving Last Week: 

  Weekly Budget Need:  $24,882.63 

Oct. 1 Men’s Fellowship Breakfast, Fellowship Hall, 8:00 a.m.  

Oct. 2 Communion; Benevolent Fund Offering 

Oct. 8 Titus 2 Women’s Brunch, Fellowship Hall, 10:30 a.m.  

Oct. 12 Deacon’s Meeting, Conference Room, 8:15 p.m.  

Oct. 13 D.M.A. Fellowship Luncheon, Room #140, 10:30 a.m.  

 Our nursery is available during our Wednesday and Sunday services. 

 Kids Club for grades 1-5 meets every Sunday during our worship service. 

 Want a record of your giving to JCBC? Please use a church envelope. 

 The elevator and Lost & Found are located near the main stairwell. 

 Hearing devices are available at the Welcome Center. 

 The wireless network “JCBC Guest” is available.  Please silence phones and pagers. 

 Please use cups with lids when bringing drinks into the Auditorium. 

Helpful information for our guests 

GROWTH GROUPS 209 

SUNDAY MORNING 344 

WEDNESDAY EVENING 243 

OFFERING $22,224.36 

Joseph Allotta (Carolina University) 

Audrey Jones 

Notes Posted: 

984 Halls Ridge Road, Princeton, WV 

September 18, 2022 

S E R M O N    N O T E S 

Healing the Blind Man 

John 9:1-41 

 Jesus can only give _________________ to those who ______________  

  they are ________________. 

  The Backstory: 

  I. An ___________________________   

  II. An __________________________ 

  III. An __________________________ 

 I was ______________ but _____________ I ____________!  

IT’S TIME TO BEGIN PREPARING - for our 2022 Christmas program! The    

Christmas Choir is an awesome opportunity to serve the church 

and praise our Lord through song. We want to have at least        

15 people involved in the choir, so if you are in 6th grade or    

older, please join us! Practices will start at the end of September;    

contact Daniel Pennington ASAP if you are interested. We look 

forward to your participation and to a great Christmas program!  


